
 

Rollie Miles Athletic Field District Park Renewal 

 
Open House Feedback Form 
Thank you for attending tonight’s event.  Please take a moment to provide your feedback 
about the event.  If you would like to include additional comments, please use the reverse 
side of this form. 
 

1. I heard about the event through: Please circle 
 

Community league Newsletter a news story 

a notice emailed to me 
 

friend/colleague/word of mouth 

roadway sign  City of Edmonton website 
www.edmonton.ca 

social media Other ‐ Please specify: 
______________________ 

 
 
2. What did you enjoy most about the open house event? 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  
 

 

http://www.edmonton.ca/
http://www.edmonton.ca/


3. What aspect of the open house event do you think could be improved? 
  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
4. Please tell us your level of agreement with the following statements:  Please circle 
 

 
 
 
 

Strongly 
Disagree 

Disagree  Neutral  Agree  Strongly 
Agree 

I felt that my concerns were understood.   1  2  3  4  5 

I felt welcome and encouraged to share my 
views. 

1  2  3  4  5 

I understood why I was here.   1  2  3  4  5 

I understand how my feedback will be used.   1  2  3  4  5 

The language was easy to understand.   1  2  3  4  5 

The event was well‐run.  1  2  3  4  5 

The format of the event made sense for what it 
was trying to accomplish. 

1  2  3  4  5 

 
 

5. Additional comments: 

  

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 
 
 

Please submit your feedback to ​CMSParkAndFacilityDevelopment@edmonton.ca 
 

 

mailto:CMSParkAndFacilityDevelopment@edmonton.ca

